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Calendar:



Dec. 24th - Jan. 2nd - UTEP Holiday

Break

Jan. 11th - PET Quarterly Meeting

Jan. 17th - Dr. Martin Luther King,

Jr. Holiday – UTEP Closed

Jan. 18th - Start of Spring Semester

Mar. 14th-18th Spring Break



 Rotation Dates:

   

2021-22 APPE  

   Jan. 3 - Feb. 11: APPE Block 6

   Feb. 13 - Mar.25: APPE Block 7

   Mar. 28 - May 6: APPE Block 8

   2022 Spring IPPE




 Jan. 17 - May 8: Weeks 1-15

Update your calendar:
Send us your events!

Announcements

Don't forget! Submit your 2022 Spring Semester and the 2022-
2023 Academic Year IPPE and APPE Availability

We thank those of you who have already submitted your
availability for next semester and academic year. For those of you

who have not provided us your availability, please contact us at
exedpharmacy@utep.edu to submit! 






Calling all preceptors!
Provide your Availability 

Thank you Preceptors!Thank you Preceptors!



CORE ELMS Corner

The Office of Experiential Education values your contribution to teaching our students and
providing valuable and constructive feedback. As you may know, students provide feedback
on you and the experience. On March 31st, Quarter 1 2021 Preceptor Excellence Team
Newsletter provided information on evaluations. Due to potential anonymity issues, the
UTEP Office of Experiential Education has updated the policy and procedure on how
preceptors view evaluations available in CORE ELMS.

Please follow these steps to view your evaluations: 

Updated - Student evaluations of preceptors

1. Click on Reporting found on the left column of your home page



CORE ELMS Corner- cont.

2. Select Run found on the upper right hand of your screen

3. Select one of the types of evaluations below:

4.  Select one or more grad years to view evaluations from the selected grad years and
click Run Report.

5. A report will generate for all evaluations completed per grad year. Note – you must
have at least three evaluations completed before you can view a report.



UTEP Preceptor of the Year
Award Winners




The UTEP School of Pharmacy celebrates our preceptor of the year award
winners at the annual Preceptor Recognition Dinner. 

A big congratulations to the following UTEP School of Pharmacy Preceptor of
the Year Award Winners! 

Academic Year 2019-2020 

Dr. Michael Lugo 
IPPE Preceptor of the Year

Academic Year 2020-2021

Dr. Daniel Demock
IPPE Preceptor of the Year

Dr. Estela Medina-Ontiveros 
APPE Preceptor of the Year 

Dr. Sebastian Perez 
APPE Faculty Preceptor of the Year



OEE Department Additions

Want to get more involved?
Join our Preceptor Excellence Team!

The Preceptor Excellence Team is a great way to be more involved in items focusing on
developing, recruiting, retaining, evaluating and recognizing preceptors. 

Reach out to Jackie Navarrete at jpnavarrete@utep.edu if you are interested in being
part of the PET team.

This is a quarterly publication of the UTEP Office of Experiential
Education/Preceptor Excellence Team.

We'd love to hear from YOU - article ideas, events,
awards/achievements/celebrations, or interested in becoming more

involved.
Contact the OEE/PET: exedpharmacy@utep.edu

We are pleased to announce the newest members of the Office of Experiential Education!
Please welcome Dr. Cristina Ortega, as the Introductory Pharmacy Practice Experience (IPPE)
Clinical Coordinator and Dr. Sandy Salazar as the Advanced Pharmacy Practice Experience
(APPE) Clinical Coordinator. 

Dr. Cristina Ortega
IPPE Coordinator

Dr. Sandy Salazar
APPE Coordinator

If she sounds familiar, she is! Dr. Ortega is a recent graduate with the
UTEP School of Pharmacy and her previous experience going through
the UTEP School of Pharmacy curriculum is extremely valued.
Communication regarding IPPEs has transitioned to Dr. Ortega. Any
questions, comments, concerns regarding IPPE curriculum please
contact Dr. Ortega. caortega2@utep.edu 

Dr. Salazar graduated from Central University of Venezuela in 2001.
She has spent the last years in the Home infusion setting focusing in
quality patient care and improvement of therapeutic outcomes. She
is excited to be part of the team of Office of Experiential Education.
Any questions, comments, concerns regarding APPE curriculum
please contact Dr. Salazar. sosalazarab@utep.edu 
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